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Carolyn Ramsbotham <carolyn@riverviewfarm.com> Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 7:32 AM
To: "MadPlanBoard@gmail.com" <MadPlanBoard@gmail.com>

To the Planning Board,

It' s shocking how many trees that were removed by the electric company. (60 - 75?) or more. Many were healthy
hardwood trees. Thought only poor quality and decayed trees would be removed. Now more.

It's obvious the town wants to widen the road and the shoulders.
We do not want a raceway for commuters from Rt. 125.
Please protect our special road. We all enjoy our safe road for walking, running, biking and horseback riding.

It is a Scenic Road.

Thanks,

Carolyn & Tom Ramsbotham, 54 Nute Road.



